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Spring has sprung, and summer is on the WAY!

The Eaglexit board has been laser focused on compleƟng a peƟƟon, charter, and legal brief that
we can submit to the Local Boundary Commission for review. With a good review we plan on 
collecƟng signatures this summer. We are so thankful for all the folks that have worked so hard 
to get us to this point. We are thankful for all our community that has been so supporƟve. 

Thanks to all your support and contribuƟons, the peƟƟon, charter, and legal brief are with the 
legal team for final review, making sure it will withstand all the tests and challenges ahead. We 
will need your support to conƟnue to pay the our lawyers and consultants. 

You are invited to a special event we are hosƟng a the Lion’s Club on Friday, June 16th at at 
7:00 pm. We will be addressing our progress and answering your quesƟons and concerns. We 
hope to see everyone in the Chugiak fourth of July parade. We will have a booth at the Bear 
Paw and will be looking for helpers for the Bear Paw Parade.  Let us know your ideas!

Many people have implored us to detach quickly as they witnessed the current acƟons by our 
Municipality of Anchorage Assembly and the Anchorage School Board.  We implore you to get 
involved. This is the most complex boundary change in the history of the State of Alaska. It will 
impact 40% of the state’s populaƟon. It will impact over 50% of the MOA’s geographic 
jurisdicƟon. 

We urge everyone to get involved. Ignorance and apathy can have a significant negaƟve impact 
on our lives, especially when it comes to poliƟcs. It's Ɵme for all of members of AD2 to take an 
acƟve role in shaping our community's future, and that starts with educaƟng ourselves and 
engaging in poliƟcal discussions and acƟviƟes. As always more informaƟon about the efforts of 
Eaglexit can be found on our web page at www.eaglexit.com. You can donate securely to our 
effort at www.eaglexit.com/donate or use this QR code. 

Thank you for joining us in this effort!

Sean Murphy, Chair
Sean Murphy came to Alaska in the Army. Met his wife and moved to Eagle River in 1999 with
his family. He is a reƟred Anchorage School District educator and administrator. He is acƟve with
his  community  council  and  is  the  new  chair  of  Eaglexit.   He  can  be  reached  at
Sean.Eaglexit@gmail.com or 907-632-5307.


